
Dear Falcons, 

Every year, Deerfield High School holds an annual, three week long charity drive 
called School Chest.  This year, the beneficiary voted on by the students and 
staff is the Great Lakes Adaptive Sports Association (GLASA).  

One of the best aspects of School Chest is the numerous ways that community 
members can get involved.  Between December 3rd, and December 20th, we have 
many great events and fundraisers that happen.  One such event is the benefit 
dinner that includes both a silent and live auction. There are many exciting items 
this year including a Blackhawks jersey signed by the entire Stanley Cup winning 
team, and a makeup lesson at Bloomingdales for you and your friends!  We 
would love if you could donate an item or make a monetary donation. If you have 
a business or are starting a new business, the silent auction is a phenomenal 
way to advertise to a large community. If you are interested in attending the 
Benefit on Sunday, December 8th at 5:00 pm, you can visit the link below: 
https://dist113.revtrak.net/tek9.asp?pg=products&specific=jmpqcmqrc. 

Another great way to get involved is to attend our 3rd annual Run for Change.  
The Run for Change is a 5k run/walk at Deerfield High School’s Adams Field on 
Saturday, December 7th at 9:00 am.  You can sign up by following this link: 
https://dist113.revtrak.net/tek9.asp?pg=products&specific=jmpqeogpe. 

We are also selling School Chest checkbooks which contain 29 gift checks worth 
over $430.  There are coupons to many local restaurants, stores, and other 
vendors.  These are $35.  If you are interested in purchasing one, contact us at 
schoolchest@gmail.com.       

Your support would mean everything to GLASA. If you would like to make a 
monetary donation to help support Deerfield High School’s fundraising efforts, 
here is the link to our online fundraising website: 
http://www.razoo.com/team/Deerfieldhighschoolchest.  If you have any questions, 
or ideas on how to become involved, we would love to speak with you more.  
Feel free to email Hannah Brockstein and Sam Bricker at 
schoolchest@gmail.com.  

Thank you for your support! 
 
~Hannah Brockstein and Sam Bricker 
School Chest Co-Chairs	
  


